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Provider Alert 
Opioid Treatment Program (OTP) 

Beginning January 1, 2023, MassHealth will be moving to the Medicare G-Code Structure for payment of OTP 

Services. cms.gov - Opioid Treatment Programs (OTPs) Medicare Billing & Payment  

 

Important: Only OTP Providers can bill Medicare using the specific codes for OTP services. No other 

provider or supplier type can bill for OTP services. 

Please Note:  The following codes are no longer available for Opioid Treatment Programs: 

 

• H0020-TF 

• H0020-HQ 

• H0020-HR 

• H0033-U2 

• H0033-U3 

 
 

https://www.cms.gov/files/document/otp-billing-and-payment-fact-sheet.pdf
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OTP Providers must: 

● Get full certification from the Substance Abuse and Mental Health Services Administration SAMHSA  

● Get accreditation from an accrediting body that SAMHSA approves  

● Meet additional conditions necessary for the health and safety of patients 

If you have any questions specific to this correspondence, please contact Optum Provider Services at 1-877-

614-0484 

https://www.samhsa.gov/medication-assisted-treatment/become-accredited-opioid-treatment-program

